SAN ANTONIO PAID SICK LEAVE UPDATE:

On November 22, 2019, a San Antonio judge entered a temporary
injunction blocking the San Antonio Paid Sick Leave Ordinance from

taking effect. This temporary injunction will remain in place until a
full trial on the merits of the Ordinance is held. For now, San Antonio
employers do not need to take any steps to comply with the Ordinance.

Please contact Marcus Fettinger with any questions or concerns.
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